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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know, due to the lack of attendance and taking into consideration government guidance, NGJASC were not able to financially and logistically stay open for the second half of Summer term. We are now in the process of reopening in September. We are working closely with the school and have been given the go ahead to start confirming places and taking new registrations. Please bear in mind that the government could move back phases and things can change. 
In regards to September, anyone who had bookings booked with us in the Spring term will still be prioritised for those sessions. Please email ngjasc@gmail.com to confirm your days before the 10th July. We understand that some peoples work schedules and lives may have changed dramatically, so if you are unsure, just drop me an email as to where you are at and I will try my best to meet your needs. I will be working part time through August too, so I can handle emails then. However, please remember that we usually are a busy club, so if you know what you need now then please let us know to avoid disappointment. 
PLEASE INFORM US OF YOUR CHILDS YEAR GROUP IN ALL FUTURE COMMUNICATIONS, THIS INCLUDES EMAILS, TEXT MESSAGES AND VOICEMAILS.
We would also like to take this time to remind all of our customers that from September 2020, due to NMW increase and rent increase, are prices will be increasing to as follows:
Breakfast Club - £6.50 per regular session, was £6.20. Will stay at £7 for ad-hoc sessions. 
After School Club - £10 per regular session, was £9.50. Ad-hoc sessions will be £11. 
Sessions for 1-1 ratios (staff dependant) until 5.30pm – £20 a session, was £19. 
As a charity we aim to provide fun, safe and affordable childcare for all parents. However, due to safety measures needed to put in place to meet the proposed bubble system, there may also be a chance that we have to raise ASC prices by 10% more. This would be temporary and prices would drop back down once the bubble system and social distancing are no longer needed. As we manage to save on some costs this summer term by closing, this extra increase would not come into effect until November 2020. For families with more than one child at the club, this extra cost would only be charged to one child. We will let you know by September via email.
We would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and the school for their wonderful support during this difficult time and we apologise for any inconvenience caused. The staff are very excited to come back!
Stay safe & have a wonderful summer.
Tammy Nelson & NGJASC Committee
